
From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 8/23/2013 3:44:47 PM
To: Fugere, Raymond G. (raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov)

(raymond.fugere@cpuc .ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Redacted

Ray,

RedactedI know you are out of the office but wanted you to be aware of a situation with.
Our Vegetation Management and Customer teams have made numerous 

attempts since late last year to discuss with the owners scheduling vegetation management 
work for the NERC lines on their property. The owners have been non-responsive. Given that 
there are wild animals on the property we cannot have our workers access the site without an 
escort.

m
Redacted

We will be sending a letter early next week letting them know that we need to schedule the 
work or we will have no other option but to seek relief in court.

Please let me know if you have questions. We can also provide more information at the 
vegetation management meeting next week.

Thanks,

Meredith

415-828-5765

SB GT&S 0321354
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